
 

August 2019 

Monthly Departmental Report 

 

Coach TB Thomas Sports Center 

• Current programs are Zumba, cardio step, and hard bodies. 

• We added 19 new members in August. 

• Girls University has 8 members in the second month. 

• Our new recreation supervisor started (Chuck Mullen).  

 

Byerly Park  

• Top Gun softball tournament held on September 21th brought 18 teams to Hartsville.  

• Held the City of Hartsville wellness flag football game on September 30th. 

• County flag and tackle football held there jamboree on September 21st.  

• Hartsville United Soccer League started their season on September 3rd.  

 

 

 




